
July 28, 2003

MEMORANDUM TO: Janice Dunn Lee, Director   
Office of International Programs

 
FROM: Annette L. Vietti-Cook, Secretary /RA/

SUBJECT: STAFF REQUIREMENTS - SECY-03-0119 - PROPOSED
LICENSE AMENDMENT TO EXPORT NUCLEAR GRADE
GRAPHITE TO VARIOUS COUNTRIES FOR NON-NUCLEAR
END USE  (XMAT0400/02)

The Commission has approved issuance of the proposed license amendment to Poco Graphite, 
subject to the four specific recommendations by the staff and the inclusion of the following
additional condition requested by the Executive Branch:

The license should be conditioned to limit re-exports by Singapore to manufactured non-nuclear
articles or general license quantities of bulk graphite.  
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